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SET A PUBLIC HEARING FOR THE PROPOSED ADOPTION OF THE INTERNATIONAL
BUILDING CODE, 2012 EDITION.
Presented by: Thomas Stolz, Director, Metropolitan Area Building and Construction Department
(MABCD).

RECOMMENDED ACTION:  Set the public hearing date.

A public hearing is required to adopt a new building code within the Wichita-Sedgwick County Unified
Building and Trade Code (UBTC) to replace the existing building code within the UBTC.  In this case,
the 2012 International Building Code (IBC), published by the International Code Council, with various
amendments, additions, and omissions that are included within the UBTC and the resolution, is what
is proposed to be adopted.  The hearing is proposed to occur during the Board of County
Commissioners meeting on February 17, 2016.

Alternatives:  N/A

Financial Considerations:  None

Legal Considerations:  Consistent with K.S.A. 12-3303, notice of this public hearing regarding a code
adoption is required to be published.

Policy Considerations:  N/A

Outside Attendees:  None

Multimedia Presentation:  N/A
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